
On Sunday 15th October, Sr Mamy Viviane Ra-

zafintsalama, joined our community in Bambui for the 

entry of the Postulants.  

On Monday 16th October, Judith was welcomed     

during a time of prayer followed by a festive meal. 

…  and we even feasted her birthday which was on the 

same day! 

On Tuesday 17th October, feasting and sharing contin-

ued with the surprise visit and celebration of the Eu-

charist by the Provincial Superior of the Sacred Heart 

Fathers from Madagascar. 

Thanksgiving and joy was shared by all, Sisters and Pos-

tulants !  We confide this new stage to your prayer. 

 


